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Dear Parents, 

Greetings !!! 

This is to inform you that Diwali celebration for Sr. KG section will be held on October 13, 2017. 

Children can come in colourful dress for the same and bring their favourite food in the tiffin. The 

students will observe Diwali Break from October 17, 2017 to October 27, 2017. The school will 

reopen on October 30, 2017. 
 

Vacation Assignment for Sr. KG: 

      Stick pictures of activities done during Diwali vacation in the scrap book. 

      Vacation assignment should be submitted on November 3, 2017 to the class teachers positively. 

All India Swachh Bharat Art Contest: 
National Education & Human Resource DeveolpmentOrganisation is organizing. “ALL INDIA SWACHH 

BHARAT ART COMPETITION-2017” . for Sr.KG students. 

Entry Fee is Rs. 70 per competition. Printed Paper will be provided to all participants. 

The details of Competitions is as follows: 

1) Painting          2) Lettering (To fill colour in the given Alphabets.) 

Participants will receive Certificate and ‘Kala Sagar’ Book. Students who wish to participate will enroll their names 

along with Entry Fee with the Class Teacher by Thursday, October 12, 2017 positively. 

• Participation is optional 

� Last Date to submit the entries (Painting Sheets) is October 30, 2017. 

� CAMEL ART CONTEST-2017 

Camlin Kokuyo is organizing ‘Camel Art Contest’ from Std Nursery to Sr.KG. The details are as 

follows : 

GROUP TOPIC COLOURS TO BE USED 

Group-A (Nursery to 

Sr.KG)- 

Fish & Butterfly Wax crayons / Oil pastels / 

plastic crayons 

• No entry Fee. 

• Participation is optional. 

• Paper size – A3/ Quarter imperial. 

• Fill and paste the Entry Coupon available in the Camlin colour box on the back side of the drawing 

sheet. 

• Interested participant can enroll their names to the respective class teachers by October 13th, 2017. 

Last date to submit drawings to the respective class teachers is November 2, 2017. 

      We are grateful for your constant and unconditional support in all our endeavours. 

!!! Wishing you a very Happy Diwali !!! 

Regards, 

 

Principal 

Mrs. Simmi Juneja   


